
May 14, 2024 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd, 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2023-00401 
Peaks Mill Water District 

PEAKS MILL WATER DISTRICT 
7165 US 127 NORTH 

FRANKFORT, KY 40601 
502-227-5740 

Supplemental Information in Response to Staff's Third Request for Information 
Question 3d 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Peaks Mill Water District's supplemental 
response to Kentucky Public Service Commission staffs third Request for Information 
question #3d. 

On April 26, 2024, PMWD filed RFI 3 Exhibit 3d with the Commission in response to 
Question 3d regarding meter testing. At the time of the submittal, the specific dates of 
meter replacement were not available. RFI 3 Exhibit 3d has been revised to include the 
meter replacement date and the location, where applicable. In review of the meter 
testing data, it was discovered a number of meters tests were duplicated (tested more 
than once). Revised Exhibit 3d identifies the duplicate tests. 

Church Quarles 
Chairman 




